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The Okeechobee County School Board will hold a workshop at 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 8, 2016, to tour the high school campus and explore the possibility of special facilities construction.  The Board invites public attendance and input.  The workshop will be held at Okeechobee High School, 2800 Highway 441 North, Okeechobee, and interested citizens are encouraged to attend.

Ken Kenworthy
Superintendent of Schools

